
IX La Araucanía region

MENETUÉ HOT SPRINGS

After a 30 minutes transfer from 
Pucón we will arrive at Menetué Hot 
Springs, a luxury world of body care 
and relax where time passes more 
slowly and you can do it too. The 
natural Menetué ht springs are rich 
in mineral salts that relax and 
rejuvenate and with the option of 
baths with different temperatures 
inside or outside. You can be sure to 
find the perfect balance. And for a 
true pleasure, why not enjoying a 
series of spa treatment including 
massages, sauna, vapor, Finnish 
sauna, Jacuzzi, thermal mud, wine 
and honey therapies, chocolate 
facial treatments, with air 

conditioning. Menetué is built 
according to a local style through a 
combination of wood and stone and 
the hotel restaurant is one of the 
most distinguished and exclusive in 
the Andes of Patagonia.
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